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LOUISIANA  
'We Will Prove It' 
One more log was tossed 

last week onto the blaze that 
had been burning bright ever 
since last summer, fueled by 
a succession of post-
assassination,. books and sto-
ries. 

But this one could be the  
biggest. The episode began 
ten days ago, when a story 
leaked by the New Orleans 
States-Item disclosed that 
the District Attorney's office 
had been "p ouring out-
of-the-ordinary sums of mon-
ey into a probe of a possible 
assassination plot." 

The States-Item story 
claimed that the District 
Attorney's office had spent 
more than $8000 on unex-
plained travel and in-
vestigative expenses since 
last November, most of it in 
connection with trips to Dal-
las, Houston, Miami, Wash-
ington, San Francisco and 
Angola, the Louisiana State 
Penitentiary. 

Behind a Billboard 
T h e newspaper reported 

that District Attorney Jim 
Garrison's office was seeking 
a "physically powerful and 
dangerous Cuban man, who 
is believed to be one of a 
group of Cubans who re-
portedly hid behind a bill-
Nmrd along the parade route 
, n Dallas." 

"The investigators," the 
.iaper continued, "searched 
Miami inside and out for the 
Cuban, flashing his picture 
taken on a New Orleans 
street while he was dis-
tributing Fair. Play for Cuba 
pamphlets with (Lee Har-
vey) Oswald." 

(Oswald had lived in New 
Orleans the summer before 
t he assassination. While 
there, he claimed to repre-
sent the pro-Castro Fair Play 
for Cuba Committee, made 
no attempt to conceal his 
activities, was photographed 
passing out leaflets, and got 
involved in a street al-
tercation with anti-Castro 
elements.) 

"The possibility of a well-
organized assassination 
plot," concluded the Item, 
"in which New Orleans resi-
dents were somehow directly 
involved, is said to be at the 
center of the investigation." 

G son's office promptly 
d' ed it. "There is no basis, 

r the story," said a terse 
fficial statement. "Mr. Ger- 
son assumes the 	Y is 

ha 
Next day, however, Gar-

rison told a different story. 
He declared that an in-

vestigation by his office 
showed the Warren Commis-
sion report was inaccurate in 
stating Oswald acted alone in 
the assassination of Presi-
dent Kennedy. "We already 
have the names of the people 
in the initial planning," Gar-
r i s o n told the Associated 
Press. "We are not wasting, 
our time and we will prove 
it Arrests will be made. 
Charges will be filed and 
convictions will be ob-
tained." 

Turn It Over 

How had Garrison gotten 
involved in the first place? 
'Last November," 'he ex-
plaine d, "I began looking 
into the question because Os-
wald had spent six months in 
New Orleans shortly before 
the assassination. I went 
through the 26 volumes of the 
Warren Report and there 
were some questions raised. 
As a result, I began the in-
vestigation. The investigation 
led to new leads, which we 
followed out, and other leads 
were uncovered." 

Others were also more 
than mildly interested in 
Garriso n's private in- 
vestigation. In Washington, a 
former member of the War-
ren Commission insisted that 
any new evidence uncovered 
by the New Orleans-DIA:Mt- 
At t o 	y 's office into the 
d 	of President Kennedy 
hould be "immediately" 
a-minified to off lei als in 

Wa 

House Republican Leader 
Gerald Ford demanded that 
"whatever evidence is found 
be transmitted to the U. S. 
Attorney General and to the 
President for consideration." 

Garrison, however, had no 
such intention. In a television 
interview filmed at his home, 
the 44-y e a r -o 1 d prosecutor 
said he was not about to turn 
the investigation over to any-
one. He insisted that his of-
fice had jurisdiction in the 
case because of a Louisiana 
law "which f or bids con-
spiracy of any kind." 

Wait and See 
Most Warren Commission 

members, meantime, were 
reserving judgment until 
Garrison released something 
specific. "Let's see what his 
evidence is," said former 
Commissoner John J. 
McCloy. 

B u t one of the Warren 
Commission's investigators, 
who was familiar with Os-
wald's movements in New 
Orleans, told The Chronicle 
that he believed Garrison 
had stumbled across in-
f or ma tion which the 
Commission was well aware 
of — although Garrison 
didn't know it. 

The reason: the evidence 
against one of Garrison's 
suspects — a Civil Air Patrol 
pilot who had gone from 
Louisiana to Houston on the 
day of the assassination — is 
cent In-Enia arre;ftice sive 
F dossier, but not in the- 

ommission volumes_-- 
- - —151 -21—a-i d B 

As for the pictures which 
Garrison's men had been 
showing around Miami and 
New Orleans, the mysterious 
missing Cuban was actually 
shown in exhibits*453 A and 
453,B and Bringuier Exhibit I 
in the 26 volumes. St Pea .o 

The Warren Commission 
was never able to establish 
the identity of the man in the 
picture who helped Oswald 
pass out handbills. But since 
Oswald was found to have 
gone to the State of Loui-
siana Employment office, of-
fering $2 to anyone who 
would help him hand out 
leaflets, the Commission fi-
nally concluded that the man 
probably was a drifter whom 
Oswald picked up and not a 
"conspirator." 

However, one thing the in-
vestigator was convinced of: 
The next phase of the New 
Orleans story would involve 
a vicious battle between pro 
a n d anti-Castro elements, 
each trying to exploit the 
assassination f o r political 
purposes, each trying to pin 
the blame on the other. 

Battle of Cubans 
And last week it began. 

Carlos ringw • , 	Cuban 
exit- ader, declared 	he 
wa "more convinced than 
eve that Castro 's hand" 
w o d be found in the 
assassin-abort,— 	— 

Then, at midweek, the Gar-
risoninvestigationleak 
claimed its first victim. The 
pilot whose identity had been 
revtrtnErChraticle by , 
a arren Commissioninves=" 
tigator as DaViaTeTrie — an 
alleged New Orleans homo-
sexual who had known Os-
wald as a teenager in the 
Civil Air Patrol, and who 
was considered "at most, a 
tangential figure in the case" 
— was found dead in his 
apartment. 

The coroner ascribed the 
death of Ferrie, who had hy-
pertensive cardiovascular 
disease, to a ruptured blood 
vessel in the brain, but said 
further tests were being 
made — particularly in the 
light of an apparent suicide 
note found in his apartment. 

"The District Attorney is 
interested i n me," Ferrie 
had said a few days before 
he died, "because, supposed-
ly, I have been pegged as the 
getaway pilot in an elaborate 
plot to kill Kennedy. It's a 
big joke." 

Bringuier, the man who 
brawled with Oswald in the 
street, said he had tried 
to get a Congressional in-
vestigation of Oswald as "a 
confessed Marxist and a Cas-
tro agent in the United 
States," but nothing came of 
it. 

"Since Nov. 22, 1963," said 
Bringuier, "I have told them 
when everything is cleared 
up, Castro's hand will be 
found." 


